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HB 1267 

Seeing the future of vision care in North Dakota 

Improving patient access by responsibly expanding optometric 
telemedicine services in rural areas of North Dakota 

 

     North Dakota has 22.75 Optometrists per 100K 
residents, far exceeding the national average of 
15.1.  

 The rural areas in white have no Doctors of 
Optometry.  

 HB 1267 will ensure that safe, high-quality 
optometric telemedicine care is available for North 
Dakota residents living in those areas. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
North Dakota Access to Eye Care 2024 - Doctor of Optometry Locations/Doctor Combinations 


